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HAPPY NEW YEAR… 

Pinetucky wants to wish you a very Happy New Year!  We hope that 2025 is 
filled with new adventures, new accomplishments, and new dreams.  Make 
the best of it!  And let us know how we can make 2025 a “blast” for you and 
your family and friends.  

 

CLUB REPAIRS… 

Thank you for your continued patience as we work on the damage caused by 
lightning and hurricane Helene.  We want the club to be even better than it 
was.  We are working diligently to get the club house, skeet/trap, and 
sporting clays fields in tip top shape.  Please let us know if you find any 
problems that we should be aware of.  We value your input. 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS… 

Jan 1: Club Closed!  Happy New Year!! 
Jan 3-4: Comp Bays and Rifle Range Closed; Jan 4: Steel Challenge 
Jan 17-18: Rifle Range Closed; Jan 18: USPSA Pistol Match 
Jan 24-25: Rifle Range Closed; Jan 25: NRL22 Match 
Jan 31-Feb 1: Comp Bays and Rifle Range Closed; Feb 1: Steel Challenge 
  Please see our events/calendar on our webpage for the latest schedule. 
 

Big Shots are only Little Shots that Keep 
Shooting. – Christopher Morley 

 

 

FROM THE BOARD… 
Hi! I am Mike Brassell, a member 
of the board. I started shooting 
pistol competitively in the1980s and 
90s and held a national record and 
GA State titles during that time. My 
son and daughter are also pistol 
shooters and held some State titles 
as juniors. My son and I transitioned 
into shot gunning in the early 2000s. 
We are now avid pistol and rifle 
competitors in Steel Challenge 
competitions. I have been a member 
of Pinetucky for 30 years.  It holds a 
special place in my heart. I love the 
variety of shooting and competing 
opportunities offered here. If you 
would like more info on Steel 
Challenge or any of the other 
shooting sports we offer, please let 
me know.  Happy New Year! 

 
 

 
Mike showing us how it is done! 



BOARD OF DIRECTORS… 

Charles Dolan:  President  Tammy Garner: Vice-President 
Breck Bringham: Past-President Jade Spell: Secretary 
Evan Brassell:  Treasurer  Mike Brassell: At Large 
Timmy Pittman: At Large  Greg Oblak: At Large 
Contact the BOD at:  pinetuckyboardmembers@gmail.com 

EVENTS… 

Did you know that you can host an event at Pinetucky?  You can use the 
classroom, the clubhouse, the sporting clays course, the skeet/trap fields, the 
competition bays, the pistol/rifle fields, or any combination of the above.  
Just let us know your requirements and we’ll help you make it happen.  We 
can handle anything from birthday parties, office gatherings/shoots, 
debutante parties, family gatherings, or anything else you can dream up. 

NEW YEAR SPECIAL… 

We would like to offer you a special to get you started on shot gunning this 
year.  Come in the office and purchase $500 in targets for just $450!  One 
time offer good thru January 31. 

IN THE SPOTLIGHT… 

Nicole Wieczynki is a sporting clay champion who competes in both SCTP 
and NSCA registered tournaments. The following are a few of her 
accomplishments.  She now works for Pinetucky and offers coaching here 
as well.  Let us know if you’d like some coaching! 

• Ladies HOA Sporting Champion - Beretta Classic 2024 
• Ladies 3rd Place Super Sporting - Beretta Classic 2024 
• 3rd Sporting Clays Varsity Ladies, 2024 Cup Classic at Old Hudson 
 Plantation 
• 2nd Super Sporting Varsity Ladies, 2024 Cup Classic at Old Hudson 
Plantation 
• 2024 Georgia’s Positive Athlete Nominee 
• Providence Christian Academy GIAA Coach 2024 
• 5th Trap ladies, 2023 GIAA State Championship 
• 5th overall ladies, 2023 GIAA State Championship 
• 2nd Place Super Sporting JV Ladies, 2023 SCTP Border Skirmish 
• 2nd Place Skeet JV Ladies, 2023 SCTP Border Skirmish 
• 2nd Place Super Sporting JV Ladies, 2023 Sporting Bonanza 
• 2023 Most Valuable Player, Providence Christian Academy  
• 1st Place Squad, 2023 FCA Outdoors Tournament 
• Providence Christian Academy 2023 MVP + Captain 
• 2022 Most Improved, Providence Christian Academy 
• 5th Sporting Clays Ladies, 2022 GIAA State Championship  

 

 
Join us on the rocking chair porch! 

Contact Us 

Pinetucky Gun Club 
2096 Greenland Rd 
Blythe, GA  30805 
706-592-4230 
pinetuckygunclub@gmail.com 
www.pinetucky.com 
 
--------------------------------------------- 

http://www.pinetucky.com/


 CLUB MEMBERSHIP DUES… 

Thank you for your loyal membership of the club.  If your membership renews in 
January, please send in those annual dues.  You can mail a check, drop by the 
office and pay by check, cash, or credit card, or use our PayPal account. 

 If you would like to pay by PayPal, please scan the QR Code to the left and add a 
$7 service fee to your payment. Please also enter your name and invoice number in 
the notes section. 
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